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            Senator Kolkhorst Sets Hearing on Sexual Harassment 
 

AUSTIN - Senator Lois Kolkhorst (R-Brenham), Chairwoman of the Senate Committee on 

Administration has set a public hearing for December 14, 2017 at 10:00AM to review the Texas 

Senate's current sexual harassment policy.  

 

"The Texas Senate takes the issue of workplace safety seriously which is why the Committee on 

Administration intends to review the sexual harassment policy we have had in place for many 

years," said Senator Kolkhorst. "The committee is committed to ensuring a safe workplace for all 

members and employees of the Texas Senate. Any form of harassment is unacceptable and will 

not be tolerated."   

  

While the Texas Senate currently conducts sexual harassment prevention training and has a 

policy for reporting and investigating sexual harassment claims, the Committee on 

Administration will be reviewing the process and making any improvements deemed necessary.  
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